
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January Speaker: 

Josh Rowan, AACE Region 5 
Director 

Treasure Report 

Nov 2017 statement of     
accounts 

Balance: $793.53 
AACE Utah Section members at our Dec Food Bank Drive 
L to R:  Lance Buckley, Matt Walcott, Max Shoura, Lynn 
Larsen, Ashley Garza, Tristen McDonald, Meri Bennett  
 

December Food Drive 
Thank you to those who made it out to the food drive this month!  On 

December 13, 2017 we met at a nearby Starbucks to network and gather 

our donations for the Utah Food Bank.  Together we donated 60 pounds 

of food along with $35 in cash donations.  This will be matched by Wil-

liams Companies to double our impact. 
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For those interested, Region 6 is 
hosting their 57th annual West-
ern Winter Workshop in February 
2018 

2018 Western Winter Workshop 

 

Upcoming January Meeting 
Josh Rowan, AACE Region 5 Director is a Charted Quantity Surveyor 

(MRICS) with a proven track record and hands-on expertise delivering 

large CapEx construction projects across the project life-cycle.  He is 

currently a Principal Project Director at Arcadis where he leads the de-

velopment of a new build petrochemical facility.  Josh is traveling to 

SLC to share with us the state of AACE and the current opportunities 

that exist with AACE. 

 


